
From: Clark, Charity
To: scooter@shelburnenews.com
Cc: Jandl, Lauren
Subject: Inquiry
Date: Thursday, December 3, 2020 6:51:00 PM

Hi, Scooter,
 
Thank you for your inquiry. The investigative work of the Attorney General’s Office Civil Rights Unit is
confidential under Vermont law. As such, the Office cannot comment on whether investigations
exist.
 
I am sorry that I can’t be more helpful.
 
Charity
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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